
Dear children, 

 

We have missed having you at school so much and completing all of the 

things we would have usually done at the end of the year. 

So, for our last week of home learning before the summer holidays, I 

thought it would be great to take part in the Cbeebies 6 badges of 

summer! 

 

 

 

 

 

I have attached the wall planner which has been created with lots of 

different ideas to try.  More details are on the Cbeebies website too. 

 

I have also put a maths and phonics book on our website.  These have lots 

of different activities for you to have a go at.  You can ask your grown up 

if you can pick a printed copy up at the office as there are quite a few 

pages in them. 

 

I would love to see some photos of things you have a try at.  Please email 

to the usual address – eyfs@zetland.org.uk. 

 

Take care and keep smiling 😊 

 

Mrs Fellows x 
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